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27 May 2016   

Mr Emmanuel Vivant
Executive Director - Development, Performance & Innovation
SUEZ Australia & New Zealand
Email:   emmanuel.vivant@suez-env.com.au

       

Dear Mr Vivant         

This is to advise that Council supports the submission of the Response to 
Submissions and Preferred Project Report for the Lucas Heights Resource Recovery 
Park to the Department of Planning & Environment.

I understand you will be lodging this document with the Department in the near future.

Yours sincerely

Scott Phillips
General Manager
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